

IPU Campus News 06/2020



This summer, the IPU is facing an important change. On 31 July 2020, **Prof. Dr. Ilka Quindeau** will step down from the office of President of the university. She will once again devote more time to her scientific interests and tasks but will remain associated with the IPU. We wish Mrs. Quindeau all the best for her future and thank her for her time as President of the IPU.

The Long Night of the Sciences (Lange Nacht der Wissenschaften), which is held each summer, took place with a different format this year due to the Coronavirus pandemic: **rbb's radioeins** recently broadcast a special program and also spoke with **IPU's Professor Susanne Lanwerd**. You can find the article on the topic of Corona and fear on our website (in German).

Arbeit

Gesellschaft

Umwelt

Applications are currently open for the **Winter 2020/2021 semester**. In the autumn, our new psychology master's degree **Work, Society, Environment**, among others, will start with a focus on work, organizational and economic psychology. The program (currently only taught in German) also offers students from related areas of study the opportunity to obtain a master's degree in psychology. You can find further information **on our website**.

Posts from IPU during Crisis

Psychoanalysis in a Pandemic

The IPU Fundraisers Association continues to offer their **free psychological counseling system**. IPU students in need of advice due to the strains of the current situation can contact the association's chairperson, Christa Marahrens-Schürg, in confidence **by e-mail**. She will establish contact with psychotherapists for the students.

possible to stay in the library for a maximum of five hours. This applies from Monday to Friday, 10am-3pm and 3-8pm, as well as on Saturdays, 11am-5pm. In addition, the library is only available to a maximum of 15 people at any one time. In order to avoid waiting times, we recommend registering in advance. Please visit our website for more information.

As always, you can find current information via our Facebook und Instagram pages and in

The library is open again - currently with restrictions though. During opening hours, it is

our Audio Library.







